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Nonnye Grant 

From: Nonnye Grant 
Sent: 

To: Edward Mills 
Subject: RE: Escambia Gas Producers - GS056 

Tuesday, March 30,2010 1O:OO AM 

Ed, will update MCD accordingly by this e-mail. Thanks for your help. N 

(& G56 From: Edward Mills 
Sent: Tuesday, March 30, 2010 9:58 AM 
To: Nonnye Grant 
Cc: Dan Hoppe; Delores Reecy; Bob Trotter (FPSC - Gainesville); Bob Trotter 
Subject: RE: Escambia Gas Producers - GS056 

I have confirmed that Escambia Gas Producers GS056 has ceased operations and is no longer 
jurisdictional to the Commission. Their listing should be classified as "inactive". The date we have 
for the inactivation is January 5,2009. 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Bureau Chief safety 
Electrik & Natural Gas 
emills@psc.state.fl.us 
Tel: 850.413.6650 
Fax: 850.413.6651 
BB: 850.567.3786 
Persona/ Cell: 850.443.2089 
After Hours Land Line: 850.385.8587 

http://www.psc.state. fl.us 

Please Note: Florida has a very broad public reconjs law. Most written communications to or from 
state oft7aals regarding state business are public records available to the public and media upon 
request. Your e-mail communimfion may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Nonnye Grant 
Sent: Tuesday, March 30, 2010 8:47 AM 
To: Edward Mills 
Subject: Escambia Gas Produce- - GS056 

3/30/2010 
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of Escambia Gas Producers yet. He called on 3-16-10 and advised that they were no longer 
doing business in Florida and wanted to be removed from our mailing list. I referred him to you 
so that you could tell him what he needed to file with us in order to "inactive" their Company 
Code. I then called you and you said that you had spoken with him earlier but had received no 
correspondence from him. I need to have a memo from you stating to "inactive" them, along 
with a date to use for MCD. Until this is done, they will continue to receive mail from the 
PSC. Thanks. 

Nonnye B. Grant 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
phone: (850) 413-6746 
fax: (850) 413-7118 
email: ngrant@psc.state.fl.us 

3/30/2010 


